alzheimer’s Q) association
Colorado Chapter

George and Pat Sugerman
Excellence in Caregiving Award

2020 Award Nomination Form
Nominations accepted until September 15, 2020

Nominees must be professional care providers working with people with dementia. Although
we value and realize the importance of all staff, this award was established to recognize direct
personal caregivers, such as certified nursing assistants, nursing aides, etc. Please do not
nominate supervisory staff (registered nurses, activities staff, or administrators). Thank you!

Nominations are also accepted online at bit.ly/2uMshn8

Caregiver Being Nominated

First Name Last Name

Facility/Organization Name

Caregiver’s Supervisor/Director

Facility/Organization Phone Number

Facility/Organization Address

City State Zip Code

Person Making the Nomination

Phone # Email Address

Relationship to the person receiving care

Please use the back or another sheet to answer these questions:

1) How long has this person been a caregiver?
2) How does this nominee excel in their work on a regular basis?
3) Describe a specific example when this caregiver went above and beyond.

Email form to Tina Wells at twells@alz.org or use the on-line goggle form



http://bit.ly/2uMshn8
mailto:twells@alz.org

